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12th October 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In normal circumstances, we would invite The Globe Players into school to perform two of our GCSE 
texts.  They are a fantastic theatre company who specialise in school productions.  Each performance 
lasts for an hour (with a 10 minute Q&A at the end), and includes commentary about the historical 
context of the piece.  For more information about the company, please have a look at their website 
https://theglobeplayers.com/.  
 
Due to the current situation, a performance in school will not be possible.  Instead, we have booked 
to watch their live virtual performance of ‘A Christmas Carol’ on Wednesday 16th 
December at 1.45pm.   It will be an excellent revision resource for the January mock, as well as 
being a lovely way to end the term. 
 
The live performance begins at the start of the Year 11 lunch break, so we will be asking Year 11 to 
bring a packed lunch to school on this day; we will all eat while we watch.  Unlike other theatre 
performances, we won’t need to worry about rustling wrappers!   
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.25 for each student to ensure that the 
performance can take place.  If your child is entitled to the pupil premium grant, their ticket will be 
purchased for them.   Please make your payment on or before Friday 13th November.  
 
Methods of payment are as follows: 

● Please pay by credit or debit card via the school website 

● To do this you should go to http://langtreeschool.com and click on the SCOPAY icon on the 

front page.  If you don’t have your pupil link code, contact finance who can give you the 

code. 

● If you have any query or difficulty with payment, please contact the finance office at 

finance@langtreeschool.com 

Thank you for supporting this opportunity. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Kate Shakespeare 
Head of English  
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